
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 4/4/2018 3:01:06 PM
Subject: Re: Poor Home Delivery Service in Lexington, SC

​Yes


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Wednesday, April 4, 2018 11:46 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Poor Home Delivery Service in Lexington, SC
 
Joe Wilson?
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Betty Wilson [mailto:bfwilson994@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Saturday, March 31, 2018 9:12 PM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: Poor Home Delivery Service in Lexington, SC
 
I have contacted the Postmaster who supposedly oversees all post services in the area and have received no 
response. I am very much concerned about the late Home Delivery Service to our neighborhood. Our neighborhood is 
at the end of a very long route. Receiving your mail between 5 and 6 p.m. daily is unacceptable. It is not safe for 
homeowners to be going out in the dark of night during the winter months to get their mail. During December our 
mail service was as late as 8:30 p.m. and some days we received no mail. This is unacceptable. The Post Office has just 
increased our postage rates . They need to provide better service to their customers and hire more delivery 
personnel. Many of us receive our bills through the mail and do not pay on-line. It is essential that we receive our mail 
at a reasonable hour in case we need to respond to correspondence immediately. Please let me know who I contact 
that oversees the post offices in Lexington County and the City of Lexington other than the head Postmaster for this 
area. Thank you.
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